Julie Shuler-Misra

Please put a standard for appropriate working temperatures into effect. Students and teachers
regularly work in classrooms that are upwards of 80 degrees during the warmer months. We're
kidding ourselves if we think that's fair to our students and teachers or in any way conducive to
learning. Both kids and teachers deserve better and need protection.



